8/5/2018 City of Portland Mail - *Issued Permit™ 58 Vannah

Portland]

14
Yai 0

Maine!

Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@porttandmaine.gov>

**Issued Permit*™ 58 Vannah

Peter Halpin <pbhalpin71@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 4, 2016 at 6:58 PM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buiidingins pections@pottiandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Thompson <jli@portlandmaine.gov>

Dear Sarah and Jennifer Thompson:

RE: PERMIT #2016-01883

Another apology is necessary. While gathering the 14 pages for the permit, some fime lapsed.

Initiafly “Shed Happens” was going to frame the potting shed. | just now realized | did not correct that statement in the
“Fast Track” application.

Further along on page 1 of 14 (general application) 1 wrote the new builders. It is Shea Builders LLC out of Windham,
ME. This might change the inspection visits.

Also there was a typo entered on Page 10 of 14 {Detail A-A) and Page 12 of 14.

Both pages call out rafters of 2 x 8. The rafters are going to be 2 x 8 with a 2x10 ridge board.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Peter B. Halpin
58 Vannah Avenue

Portland, ME 04013
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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